Regional meetings on 1990 census announced

The American Indian and Alaska Native regional meetings on the 1990 census are scheduled to be held in Anchorage June 10.

It is a one day conference planning the bicentennial census of population and housing. Although the 1990 census is still several years away, the Census Bureau must make important decisions long before Census Day, April 1, 1990. One such decision is the determination of the subjects and questions to include in the 1990 census.

The Census Bureau needs specific recommendations and views on which 1980 questionnaire items would continue to provide needed statistics for work in the 1990's. There have been census public meetings throughout the nation to discuss plans for the 1990 census with representatives from the Bureau of the Census.

For further information, please contact the State Data Center of the Census Bureau located in Juneau, at 465-4513.